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Leadership Information:
· 2025-2026, Dr. Erik Hines, ehines5@gmu.edu, 813.599.5180, Co-Chair
· 2025-2026, Angie Thompson, angie.thompson@mso.umt.edu, 540.908.5770, Co-Chair
· Chair/Co-chair for 26-27: TBD
NCDA Tech Committee Members:
· Kathyy Battee-Freeman
· Janet Wall
· Dawna Reeves
· Debra Marcum
· Robert Tiell
· Becky Flynn
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· David Reile
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· Candina Janicki
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· Kathi Szako
· Angel Lin
· Sheryl Saul
· Kelly Pierce
· Young Coi-Plass
· Pam Tetonemko-Douglas
· Julie Brand
· Gayla Cannon
· Natalie Young
· Elisa Portz
· Nina Roa
· Michele Mulryan
· Audrey Gunn
· Diana Mcbailey
· Laura Del Prato
· Kandina Koonce 
· Lydia Erickson
· Vanessa Rubinfield
· Monique Russell
· Deanna Knighton
· Ellen Paquette Weaver
· Dirk Matthews
· Darrin Carr
· Janna Kettunen
· Kirk Thiemann
· Lucas Gorham
· Lynne Orr
· Barbara Thomson
· Ellen Steverson
· Jennifer Villalobos
· Winifred Newman
· Tom Dubbels
· Efrain Guzman
· Leigh Farrar-Freeman
· Jonathan Makela
· Tuong Vo Nguyen
· Rebecca Harrington
· Erik Hines
· Angie Thompson
Committee Activities to Date
· Co-authored an article for NCDA’s Career Development Quarterly magazine, highlighting emerging practices and regional AI differences and implementation.
· Held 4 committee meetings during the year, featuring live demonstrations and knowledge sharing.
· Conducted live trainings to showcase tools, resources, and best practices relevant to career development professionals.
· Submitted monthly technology tips to support members’ professional practice and enhance the use of digital tools.
· Presented as a Tech Committee at the NCDA Annual Conference in June, sharing updates and resources with attendees.
· Additionally, Erik presented separately at the conference, further extending the committee’s visibility and expertise.
Projected Plan/Work Completed through September 30
· Erik is coordinating an upcoming NCDA webinar featuring James L. Moore III from the National Science Foundation, providing members with insights from a national leader on funding opportunities for AI in STEM.
· The committee is developing a podcast to introduce the Tech Committee, highlight our mission, and share ways members can get involved, with the goal of raising awareness and engagement.
· We are in the process of securing guest speakers for the coming year to offer members opportunities to learn directly from experts and gain new technology tips and strategies to streamline their work in career services.

